Mr. Clark Shaughnessy Director of Football Stanford University Stanford, California

Dear Clark:

All fall you have been showered appear with congratulations upon your wonderful record at Stanford. At this late date I really want to tell you that I remember the years of our association, and I am happy to see you achieve the success that you have, especially after you took the beating that you did in Chicago without a murmur.

I imagine that my brother in the Stanford R. O. T. C. is thrilled at your successes because he was a great tackler in his day, and whether he knows football now or not, he could appreciate good football when it is played.

Give my kindest regards to the big scamp and accept a lion's share in the achievement that you wroght at Palo Alto.

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA: Iw

I remember your discussion regarding the banana king after you left Tulane. I also see where Loyola has discontinued football altogether. Does it mean that Antone lost all of his bananas?